
 

 
 

             The Roebuck School 
                    Inkerman Street, Preston, Lancashire, PR2 2BN 

                                                  Telephone: 01772 729337 
 
                          Headteacher:  Mrs J Alexander-Steele BAHONs QTS NPQH       
      E-mail: head@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk        Website - www.roebuck.lancs.sch.uk 

 
 
9th December 2022 

 
Newsletter 

 
Christmas Fair 
A big thank you to everybody who came along and supported our Christmas Fair. We raised 
approximately £900, all of which will be used to support the children. 
 
Pantomimes 
A reminder on Tuesday and Wednesday some children will be going to the Christmas Pantomime. 
Please ensure your child arrives at school promptly on these days, as the coach will be leaving at 9 
o’clock so as to arrive at the theatre on time. 
 
Christmas Craft Afternoon 
The Reception and Nursery children would like to invite their parents to come to a Christmas Craft 
afternoon on Tuesday 13th December at 2pm.  
 
EYFS Christmas Party 
Reception and Nursery children are having their Christmas party on Wednesday 14th December. 
Children may come to school in their party clothes that day, but please make sure the clothes are 
suitable for playing out in, and they have a coat. 
 
Further information will follow from teachers as to when the other Christmas Parties will be. 
 
Attendance 
If your child needs to be absent from school, please ring the school office on 01772 729337 to 
explain why they are not in school. If no valid reason is given, it will be marked as an unauthorised 
absence. If a child has 5 days of unauthorised absences in a term, this may lead to a penalty notice. 
 
Christmas Dates 
12th December – Key Stage 1 Nativity Play at 1:45pm (ticket only) 
13th December – Rowan, Maple and Oak to pantomime 
13th December – EYFS Christmas Craft afternoon at 2pm 
14th December – EYFS Christmas Party 
14th December – Hazel, Sycamore and Ash to pantomime 
16th December – finish for Christmas at 1:45pm 
 
Christmas 
A final reminder that we finish for the Christmas Break at 1:45pm on Friday 16th December. We 
would like to wish you all a Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year, and look forward to seeing 
you all again on Wednesday 4th January. 
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